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14 May 2019 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
Re: Photographic consent 
All children in Year 3 visited the new Riverside Play Park last week and thoroughly enjoyed the 
new play equipment. 
 
Both the Weardale Action Partnership and the Stanhope Parish Council (who funded the 
development) would like to use a photograph of the children taken during the official opening in 
their magazines. 
 
Could you please sign and return the consent form below in order for us to give them consent to 
use the photograph. If I do not receive your consent form by Friday 17th May 2019 I will assume 
you do not object to your child’s photograph being used for official publicity. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Head Teacher 

 
PLEASE TICK ONE OPTION: 
 
I do give consent for my child’s photograph:……………………………….(child’s name) to be used 
by the Weardale Action Partnership and Stanhope Parish Council for official publicity regarding the 
opening of the Riverside Play Park. 
 
I do NOT give consent for my child’s photograph:……………………………….(child’s name) to be 
used by the Weardale Action Partnership and Stanhope Parish Council for official publicity 
regarding the opening of the Riverside Play Park. 
 
 
Signed:………………………………………………………(parent/carer. 
 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 
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